


04/15/2022

Dear Mr. Stack,

It is with great pleasure that Mr. Appleby and I are recommending Brandon
Piazzola to the Middle/High P.E/Health position. Mr. Piazzola comes to us from
Phillipsburg School District, where he is teaching P.E./Health K-12. Brandon is also
active in coaching girls basketball, track & field, and football.

In 2018,Mr. Piazzola graduated from University of Montana Western with a
Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education and a K-12 Health & P.E. endorsement.
During his time at U of M Western Brandon earned the prestigious Montana Western
Rush Jordan Award, which is presented to the top male student of the year.

As you can see Mr. Piazzola comes to us with a wealth of experience in
education and leading extra-curricular activities and will make a great addition to Bigfork
School District.

Mr. Piazzola comes with many more accomplishments and outstanding
references, which I would be happy to share with you or the Board as you review our
recommendation.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mark Hansen & Charlie Appleby
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